
 

ROYAL WEDDING SPECIAL CELEBRATIONS 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Board of Governors Parent Reconstitution 

Please read the attached letter for further information. A meeting is 

planned for the reconstitution of parent governors to take place in 

school on Tuesday 5 June at 7:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A fabulous day of celebrations in school today for the Royal     

Wedding. Thanks to all for their time and support in making it all 

happen, especially our Chair of governors, Mr Colin Kennedy, Hannah 

in P7, James in P1, our super drummer, Alexander, and Mrs Olphert 

and the kitchen staff for a fantastic wedding spread.  

  
 

   Weekly Update 
  Monday 21st May 2018 

SUPERSTAR AWARDS 

Well Done to all our           

superstar winners this week. 

It seems Maths has been a 

big focus in class, as the   

majority of awards were   

given due to this. 

 

P1/2 Cameron Curry 

P2/3 Kacey McCrea & Lucas 

Smy-Rankin 

P3/4 Cameron McClay 

P5/6 Christine Davis 

P6/7 Jacob Campbell 



MAY FEES 

Tuition fees due for May are: 

Woodwind - £35.00. 

Violin - £20.00. 

Please send this payment to the school office in a clearly named               

envelope. 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

After School Club for April– June fees were attached note with this 

note, these can be paid in full or by instalments. Please ensure all monies 

are paid to the school office by Friday 15th June 2018. 

 

P6/7 EDINBURGH SCHOOL TRIP 

Parents are invited to attend a meeting on Tuesday 29 May, 6:30pm in 

order to hear more detailed information about the format of the trip. 
 

FRIENDS OF BREADY MEETING  

Reminder-the next meeting of the Friends of Bready PTA is on Tuesday 

29 May, 7:15 pm.  
 

CAR PARKING 

Could parents please stop parking in the bus parking zones in the                    

afternoon. This causes considerable disruption near the school gate and I 

am concerned about the health & safety of pupils and parents. 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 2018/19 

Our uniform is supplier by Select Kids.  Please see attached note. 

Girls: School Sweater/Cardigan, Grey Pinafore/Skirt,  White Polo Shirt 

with school crest or Blue Gingham Dress in the summer term &                         

September. 

Boys: School Sweater, Grey Trousers & White Polo Shirt with school 

crest. Waterproof coats for both boys and girls.   

P.E. Kit: All children should bring P.E. pumps(  non-marking sole), a plain 

T-shirt and plain shorts for P.E. 

Shoes: Black school shoes or Black trainers only.  No coloured                        

footwear.  Children can bring outdoor trainers for playtime. 

A Uniform Policy is available on the school website. 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wednesday 23rd & Thursday 24th May —Feis String, Mrs Buicks pupils 

Bank Holiday– Monday 28th May 2018 

P6/7  Scotland Trip meeting, Tuesday 29 May, 6:30 pm. 

Parent Governor Election Tuesday 5 June 7:00pm 

Sports Day—Tuesday 5th June 2018 @ 10-11:30am (weather permitting) 

Music in June Morning– Wednesday 13th June– details to follow 

Summer Fair-Thursday 14th June 6:30-8.30pm 

New intake inductions mornings– 25th May, 1st, 8th & 15th June @10am 
 

FRIENDS OF BREADY 

The school Summer Fair is taking place on Thursday 14th June, 6:30pm-

8.30pm. A lot of hard work has been on-going already behind the scenes 

by members of Friends of Bready to make sure the event is a huge              

success. We are currently putting together a timetable of ‘supervision’ 

for events. I would ask ALL parents to consider giving time to support/

supervise the various events on the evening.  We need volunteers to help 

at events.  Money raised through Friends of Bready is for the benefit of 

ALL pupils in Bready Jubilee.  If you can help with any of these, please 

contact the school office on 02871841319 and speak with either Mr 

Guthrie or Mrs Preston. 

COW PAT SPLAT 

Back by popular demand, we plan to run a ‘Cow Pat Splat’ as part of our 

Summer Fair on Thursday 14 June. We will have a section of the field  

beside school marked out in 500 numbered squares and will sell tickets at 

£5 per ticket. On the night,  the winning square will be that in which the 

cow pat splats first! The ‘lucky owner’ of this square will win a prize of 

£500. |A book of 5 tickets were issued for selling. If you do not wish to 

sell tickets for this please return to school by Friday 25th May, so they 

can be redistributed. If happy to participate, please return all money, 

tickets (sold or unsold) by Tuesday 12 June. Thank You! 

 


